Check Your Filters!

With the change in seasons, a reminder
to have your furnace and/or air condi-
tioner filters checked. Changing furnace
and return air filters is critical to the
proper performance of your HVAC
system, not to mention your home's air
quality. It's easy to do and you’ll breath a
litle easier.

What can YOU do to help?

1. Check your air conditioner and furnace fil-
ters regularly. Whenever they are dirty, re-
place them.

2. When you replace a filter, write the cur-
rent date on the edge/frame of the new
filter so you know how long it has been in
operation.

3. Clean the fins and coils on your outside
air conditioner condenser. Even a simple
hose with a strong stream on your outside
air condenser coils will remove dirt & salt
deposits, making your unit last longer.

4. You may also wish to look into one of
new smart thermostats to help you save
on energy use.

For additional information visit our borough ‘
website at: www.bayheadnj.org/bhec

With your help, we can help protect Bay

Head's natural resources and keep your

home and community safe.

2016 BAY HEAD ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION




